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The Dutch Hollow family was deeply
saddened by the passing of Donnie Sherman.
He was a solid leader, a Jersey supporter
with few peers and a great friend.

After spending the summer at D&E as an intern, - J
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Cassie and the rest of the family felt it was
appropriate that the proceeds of her consignment
to the Pot O’Gold Sale be donated to the D&E
Scholarship Fund in Donnie’s memory.

Thank you to Tyler Bohnert, IL, for
purchasing Dutch Hollow Lotto Guess-ET. We
hope she becomes as solid of a foundation for

you as her great-grandam, Huestis Brook

Gail, E-91%, has been for Cassie.

Also thank you to Mark and Shannon
Gardner, PA, for purchasing Dutch Hollow
Medal Charity 4808-ET at The All American
Sale. Best wishes with her.

These two Louisville consignments make a total of
55 Dutch Hollow head sold through Jersey
Marketing Service in 2012. Thanks to the entire
JMS team for the great job they do for Jersey.

A special thanks to Charlie Luchsinger and his
team for the job well done preparing animals for
our Dutch Hollow juniors at Louisville.
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The Chittenden Family
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